
Boska, John

From: Boska, John
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 8:16 AM
To: Hubbard, Dean M
Subject: RE: Slides for 3/25/13, possible changes

Thanks.

John Boska
Oconee Project Manager, NRR/DORL
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-2901
email: john.boska(anrc..ov

From: Hubbard, Dean M [mailto:Dean.Hubbard(aduke-energy.com]
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 8:14 AM
To: Boska, John
Subject: RE: Slides for 3/25/13, possible changes

John, Attached is the same presentation with two typo's fixed. I would prefer that the corrected version go into
ADAMS. In the future, I'll do a better job of catching the errors.

As requested, I will supply the Ehasz and Bowles report to you on the docket.

Thanks John

Dean

From: Boska, John [mailto:John.Boskadnrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 7:30 AM
To: Hubbard, Dean M
Subject: Slides for 3/25/13, possible changes

Dean, I placed the slides you emailed me in ADAMS as a public record (ML13084A022, attached). I noticed
there were some very minor changes in the slides you used at the meeting. If you want to provide a revision, I
can replace the slides in ADAMS. If you don't think the changes are material, I can leave the current version.

John Boska
Oconee Project Manager, NRR/DORL
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-2901
email: *ohn.boska(a)-nrc.qov
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